a . RC 1489
On chinook salmon | would like to

see Southeast inside waters closed
to king salmon fishing other than
sportfishing which should only be
open mid August to end of October
and that all other king fishing
should be done in the terminal
harvest areas

Winter king fishery for trollers
should all be done on the outside
waters from the surfline to the
three-mile limit three days week
and when the 45,000 Kings Are
caught then shut it down until it is
feasible to open the terminal
harvest areas for the spring kings
Sincerely Calvin Bigelow



